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NEWS RELEASE 
 
NETWORK FOR RESEARCH ON WOMEN IN OFFICIAL LANGUAGE MINORITY COMMUNITIES (OLMCS) 
 
The CIRLM and QUESCREN teams thank you for taking the time to respond to our survey conducted at 
the end of this summer on the creation of a network for research on women in OLMCs. Nearly fifty 
people provided us with suggestions and comments. We will be in contact with you soon to give you 
more details on the future phases of the project and how you can participate. 

 
CALL FOR PARTICIPATION: ACFAS 2014 
 

DIVERSITY AND QUEBEC’S ENGLISH-SPEAKING COMMUNITIES: NEGOTIATING INCLUSION AND 
MOBILIZING RESOURCES 
 
For a fourth time, QUESCREN is co-organizing a research conference on Quebec’s English-speaking 
communities to take place at the annual Acfas congress. 
 
For more details on this call for participation, please click here. 
 

 

ONLINE RESOURCES 
 
CIRLM ON TWITTER   
  
The Canadian Institute for Research on Linguistic Minorities is now on Twitter.  
 
This tool will allow you to be notified of new publications and events related to the CIRLM.  
 
Please follow us at http://twitter.com/icrml_cirlm.   
 
* * * * *   
  

http://quescren.cmail1.com/t/ViewEmail/r/BB7BC76A41D924502540EF23F30FEDED/265FA130296C030463B21DE8DA818551
http://twitter.com/icrml_cirlm


BIBLIOGRAPHIC DATABASE  
  
Just a reminder that the CIRLM’s bibliographic database on the Canadian Official Language Minority 
Communities (COLMC) can be viewed by clicking here. 
 
You can also consult the bibliographic database on Quebec’s English-Speaking Population by clicking 
here.  
 
* * * * *  
  
RESEARCHER DIRECTORY / 
DIRECTORY OF RESEARCH TEAMS, GROUPS, CENTRES AND INSTITUTES  
  
In addition to being able to register in the Researcher Directory by clicking here, you can now register 
your research team, group, centre or institute by clicking here.  
 
For those already registered, we encourage you to update your profile by writing to 
josee.guignard.noel@umoncton.ca     
 
 
NOTE: THE CIRLM ONLINE NEWSLETTER PRESENTS INFORMATIONS ON THE ACTIVITIES CONDUCTED BY 
THE TEAM’S MEMBERS.    
  
We encourage you to subscribe the bulletin of the Quebec English-Speaking Communities Research 
Network by clicking here. 
 

http://www.icrml.ca/wikindx-en/
http://www.quescren.ca/biblio-EN/
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